
 

Leslieville BIA 
1238 Queen Street East, Unit D 

Toronto, ON M4L 1C3 
 

leslievillebia@gmail.com 
 

 
 
 
 
November 9, 2016 
 
 
To:  City Clerk, City of Toronto 
 
Re:  Request for Relocation regarding Road Closure – Municipal Significance 
 
Please accept this request for consideration of an alternate* location in Leslieville, pertinent to the 
BIA’s annual customer appreciation event, Wanderlust.   
 
Name of event:  Leslieville Wanderlust – 10th Anniversary 
 
REVISION TO Road being closed:  *Morse Street at Queen St. E. 
 
*Morse Street at Queen St. E. is no longer available due to notice received from City Works 
Dept. this week, regarding impending water main work.  We are requesting relocation to 
Jimmie Simpson Park at Queen St. E. and Empire Avenues. 
 
Location of alcohol being served/consumed on the site:  
 

Contained in fenced off area (barricades) within designated green space at Jimmie Simpson 
Park at Queen St. E. and Empire Avenues 
 

– see attached map  
 

Date:  Sunday, November 20, 2016 
 
Time:  Noon – 6:00 p.m. 
 
Purpose:  Annual Customer Appreciation Event for 220+ BIA independent businesses 
  
  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Andrew Sherbin 
Chair, Leslieville BIA 
 
Cc:  Councillor Paula Fletcher, Ward 30 
 



Flower bed 

Proposed Wanderlust site 



Proposed 
Wanderlust Site 
(north of the flower 
bed) 




